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Monday 25th June 2018.


Robots to the Rescue Class 3 workshop at Duchess High School Friday 29th June

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,

As part of our transition work with Duchess High School we are lucky enough to be able to take all of our children in Class 3 to take part in a technology workshop called Robots to the Rescue which has been led and organised by Duchess High School staff.

The children will leave and return back to school within usual times. Transport has been organised.

Please ensure your child is smartly dressed in full school uniform and has a water bottle and light jacket.

Packed lunches will be provided for those children who usually have a school meal. If your child has a packed lunch they will need to bring their own.

School and our PTA has provided a considerable amount of transport this year at little or no cost and therefore on this occasion would like to ask for a contribution of £2.50 towards the cost of transport.

Please note this letter will be emailed, available on the website and your child will be asked to write a message in their planner as due to the rising costs (both financially and environmentally) of paper this letter will not go out as a paper copy.

Kind Regards,

Belinda Athey.


I give permission for my child ------------------------------------- to attend the technology workshop at Duchess Community High School on Friday 29th June.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I will contribute £2.50 towards the costs of transport (payment made through school money)


Signed ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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